
From: Susan McPherson   
Sent: 03 February 2023 15:11 
To: Megan Wright   
Cc: David Ditchett <David.Ditchett@westoxon.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 22/03240/OUT Minster Lovell - Air Quality Consultation Response  
 
Hi Megan, 
 
Thanks for your email – I thought it would be more sensible for me to email directly and cc David, 
rather than him relaying messages between us!  From RPS’s response, just for my information, 
please could they provide the following: 
 

 The method used to determine the traffic movements/numbers within the Witney AQMA, 
resulting from the cumulative effective of the various developments; 

 the daily trip numbers generated by the development – the transport assessment only 
provides peak AM & PM trip numbers, not overall daily trip numbers. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Susan McPherson. 
 
Susan McPherson 
ERS Senior Officer 
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